
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  
 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
  

   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel: 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel: 8332772  
   RCN No: 20016166 
   E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:       www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish Mass Times 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m. 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 
 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of the 

month at 12.00 noon. 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time        26th June 2022 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of Church 
Thank you. 

 
THOUGHT FOR THE DAY   
In our day, it seems to be hard for people to 
make and sustain life-long commitments. 
We think we can always press undo and we 
like our freedom. But there are different 
freedoms. Specifically, there is freedom of 
choice and freedom of choosing. Freedom 
of choice contemplates the options; 
freedom of choosing concretises and makes 
real some specific option. There is joy in 
freedom of choice; there is greater joy in 
freedom of having chosen and having made 
a decision. There is no contradiction 
between freedom and commitment: “for 
freedom, Christ has set us free” as St Paul 
says. 
 
PRAYER  
We need your guidance, Lord, to discern 
our path in life. We need your support to 
sustain us on the way. We need your joy to 
keep us joyful. Amen. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie/


FIRST FRIDAY - Next Friday 1st July is the first Friday of the month and 
confessions will be heard on Thursday morning after the 10.00 a.m. 
mass. 
 

 

SUMMER DUES 
 
We are extremely grateful for your support both online and by placing your 
donations in the safes in the Church. This, along with your commitment to the 
Christmas and Easter Dues has enabled the Common Fund to support the Priests 
here and in other Parishes. However, the Common Fund continues to be at an all-
time low and there is an urgent need to build it up. To help with this the Summer 
Dues introduced last year by the Dublin Archdiocese will be taken up again this 
year in the same way. The parish will benefit from the tax relief scheme on this 
contribution. Summer Dues Envelopes will be distributed to all homes in the 
parish over the coming week and all donations will be gratefully received. 
 

     DIOCESAN SYNOD REPORT 
 
The Diocesan Synod Report has been published and has been sent to the Irish 
Bishops Conference and will contribute to the "Synod on Synodality" in Rome in 
October 2023. The Irish Church will continue to prepare for a National Synod in 
three years’ time. 
 
Almost 13,000 people engaged in the process across 173 parishes. There was 
remarkable convergence between our parish report and the diocesan report. 
Four major trends emerged: 
 
The importance of community belonging  
The role of women  
The place of young people  
The inspirational leadership of Pope Francis. 
Copies of the full report are available on our Parish website www.marinoparish.ie 
 



CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITORY:  
 
The Church Repository/Shop is open every Tuesday and Thursday 
morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass  

on Sundays.  Gifts and cards available for all occasions. 
 
 
SPARE ROSARY BEADS & USED STAMPS  
 
If you have any spare Rosary Beads, please drop them into the Sacristy for patient 
use in Beaumont Hospital.  
We would also appreciate any used stamps you may have. 

 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP: 
 

Medjugorje prayer group meetings continue every Thursday from 8.00 p.m. to 
9.00 p.m. in the Annadale Room.  
 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: 
 

 
 

Please note Eucharistic Adoration continues in Clonturk House, Ormond 
Road each Sunday from 7.00 p.m. until 8.00 p.m. The numbers attending 
the Eucharistic Adoration are dwindling which may result in Adoration 
having to be closed down which would be unfortunate. If you have an 
hour or half hour to spare, please join us in Clonturk House. 
 
 



PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  
  
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   

 

MONTHS MIND:   

 

ANNIVERSARIES:  
 
George & Mary Wilson 

Kathleen Casey 

Desmond & William Ryan 

Eithne & Orla O’Moore 

Noel Kavanagh 

May Corcoran 

 


